

June 4, 2020

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum of **ELEVEN THOUSAND DOLLARS (\$11,000)** now standing to the credit of the account from **EMS CAPITAL OUTLAY** be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

EMS CHARGES AND SERVICES.....\$11,000

To be certified and approved by the Department Head

Sincerely

Jon Mitosell Mayor



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

June 11, 2020

ORDERED, that the sum of **ELEVEN THOUSAND DOLLARS** (\$11,000) now standing to the credit of the account from **EMS CAPITAL OUTLAY** be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

EMS CHARGES AND SERVICES.....\$11,000

To be certified and approved by the Department Head



City of New Bedford Department of Emergency Medical Services 181 Hillman Street, Bldg. 4 New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 508-9916390 Fax 508-991-6238



To: Mayor Jonathan Mitchell

From: Mark D McGraw Director EMS

Date: 5/19/20

Re: Departmental Transfer Request

Emergency Medical Services is currently projecting a deficit in its 200 acct of \$60,000.00 dollars. This is mostly driven by Worker's Compensation and Comstar. EMS in its 800acct, Capital Equipment, is showing a surplus of \$11,000.00.

Requesting a transfer of \$ 49,000.00 (FORTY-NINE THOUSAND DOLLARS) into the EMS 200 account to cover the projected deficit.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mark D McGraw, Director NBEMS

Cc: R Eckstrom A Sky